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FCSIT is honoured to have the Vice Chancellor Prof Datuk Mohamad Kadim bin 

Suaidi to officially launched the </ CODE Lab > today. Also present, Deputy Vice 

Chancellor (Academic & International) Professor Dr. Ahmad Hata bin Rasit, 

Deputy Vice Chancellor (Student Affairs and Alumni) Professor Dr. Kamarudin bin 

Kana, UNIMAS Business School Chief Executive Officer Professor Dr. Puah Chin 

Hong, FCSIT Dean Associate Professor Dr. Kartinah Zen 

and faculty members. 

 

Thank you Yg Bhg Datuk for your utmost support to FCSIT by working closely with 

the Sarawak State Government and making us a part of realising the vision of a 

Digital Sarawak. 

 


